
 

Summer School July 2021 

  

The School offered a summer school to pupils joining Year 7 in September 2021, which ran for five days from 26 to 

30 July 2021.  

  

150 places were offered and 128 were taken up, 16 of which were pupils eligible for Pupil Premium funding.  Total 

pupil days amounted to 606.  

  

Total funding received was £20,661.  This covered costs as follows:  

  

Teaching Staff  £13,433  

Other Staff  £1,553  

Educational Supplies  £2,645  

Catering Supplies  £3,030  

Total  £20,661  

  

The Summer School was very successful and a high number of good reviews were received.  

  

 

 

 


